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Dear Jeremy, Maricar

Thank you for the attached letter requesting further information in relation to case C23. Unfortunately it will not be possible to submit the additional information by Monday 15th March. Therefore, we would like to take up the option provided in the letter to extend the deadline to 12 April 2010. 

Best regards 

Jane Barton 

UK National Focal Point

